Newsletter Issue

7



Hendal Primary School Tel: 01924 259465 www.hendalprimary.org.uk

Class	Star of the Week
Panthers	Millie Chapman
Penguins	Keenan Partington
Orca	Evie Lock
Falcon	Oliver Godfrey
Zebras	Lucy Thornton
Koalas	Tilly Firth
Elephants	Vanessa Santos
Giraffes	Anabel Gerrard
Toucans	Dominiks Kleins
Puffins	Kerry Marie Bailey
Tigers	Ayesha Fatima
Pandas	Julia Jagonzinska

Class	Class Attendance
Panthers	87.9%
Penguins	99.4%
Orca	96.5%
Falcon	97.3%
Zebras	95.9%
Koalas	98%
Elephants	97%
Giraffes	99.3%
Toucans	93.8%
Puffins	100% Wow!
Tigers	99.3%
Pandas	95.9%

(w/e 17/10/18) 96.4% Target = 96% or above



Mentions Assembly 3.00 pm

Friday 19th Oct Classes 4A and 4B

SAFEGUARDING - PARKING

May I ask that you refrain from parking in front of local residents driveways and garages when you drop off and collect your children as I have had recent complaints.

Thankyou - Mrs Ashton

PARENT PARTNERSHIP

Once again Parent's Evening was well attended - thank you for your support with your child's education and for the comments we received on the night. Your views are very important to us.

HARVEST FESTIVAL

Letters went out this week about our Harvest Festival which will take place on Thursday 25th October. DON'T FORGET YOUR TICKETS!

KS1 and Upper Foundation - 2.00 pm KS2 - 2.45 pm.

We are now accepting all donations of tins/packets of food for our Harvest Table. (Please donate fresh produce nearer the time).

Fresh produce will be raffled in school at no cost and non-perishable donations will be collected by St Catherine's Food Bank, who provide meals to vulnerable residents and



homeless people in Wakefield district. Thank you for your ongoing support.

YORKSHIRE MARATHON

Non-Uniform Day Friday 12th October

Thank you for kindly supporting Miss Alderson and Miss Ward for taking part in the Yorkshire Marathon on Sunday. We raised a fantastic £274 which will be donated equally to the Jane Tomlinson Appeal and the Spinal Injuries Charity.

Poppy Appeal

Poppies and other items for the Poppy Appeal are now on sale in School. You can send money into school with your child to buy these.

Poppy - 20p Reflector Poppy Keyring - 50p Pencil/Sharpener - 50p Eraser - 50p Ruler - £1.00





"Show Racism the Red Card" Non-Uniform Day Friday 19th October

As a School we do not tolerate racism. In recognition of the seriousness of this, we ask for all children and staff to wear something red this Friday (no charge). School have purchased badges for children to wear on the day.



Don't forget to get your ticket! K\$1 - 4.15 to 5.00 pm K\$2 - 5.10 to 6.00 pm

Please return your ticket request to the School Office as soon as possible.



School Garden Project

Thank you to Friends of Hendal for spending the day with parent volunteers tidying up our Garden. It looks amazing! Thank you for all your hard work.



From January 2019 - Class Assemblies will be held at 10.10 am